
AWSC Report 8/18/2018 – Web Coordinator  

Contact Us messages:  

• Treasurer’s address for mailing donations 

• Interest in Al-Anon Meetings 

• Treasurer of NYN South forwarded to Pan our treasurer – incorporation advise 

• Information on contact for a group by church hosting group- Group Records Patti assisted with 

information followed by my phoning contact person 

• Unsubscribe from Newsletter 

3 flyers posted to website 

Officer and Coordinator reports received and converted to PDFs with renaming files and posting to 

folder on Website 

Read threads to AFG Connects sent to Web Coordinators  

Checked the Northern Hi Lights for last names and personal information before posting to the Website. 

Attended Al-Anon International Convention in Baltimore and attended all sessions available on Web or 

Internet meetings that were available.  This included the Day of Connection before the conference 

where Scott, our World Service Office Web Coordinator, spoke about his background, his job and 

changes made to WSO website and the need to change the role of the Internet with attraction and 

information the key to each change in the website.  Scott is connected to area web coordinators through 

AFG Connects. 


